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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I am in favor of the proposed rule change that acknowledges that stronger efforts
are needed to protect and conserve New Mexico’s endangered plant species. This
will strengthen the language in the law to better protect our state-listed plants from
severe impacts caused by energy development, road building, etc. I ask that you
consider being in favor of this rule change as well. Saving plants is detrimental to
the survival of our planet and of our future generations. I want my son to be an
adult in a world that still has beauty and plentiful oxygen to breath and for his
children to have the same. This is a change that can only bring positivity and we
are all counting on you to be an ally to the Earth. 

With Gratitude,

Megan Ashford

-- 
Megan Ashford
Owner, Terra Lumina
megantashford@gmail.com
832.512.8950
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